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DATE:  August 22, 2024 
 
TO:  Holdrege Daily Citizen 
 
FROM:  Carie B. Lynch 

Administrative Secretary 
 
RE:  LEGAL NOTICE - Please publish this by September 3, 2024 
 
 
Please forward Proof of Publication for the following Notice: 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Tri-Basin Natural Resources District Board of Directors will hold a 
Board of Directors meeting, Budget Hearing and Hearing for Eaton Township at 7:30 p.m. on 
Tuesday, September 10, 2024, at Tri-Basin Natural Resources District, 1723 Burlington St., 
Holdrege, NE. The agenda is available for public inspection during normal business hours at the 
Tri-Basin NRD Office, 1723 Burlington Street, Holdrege, Nebraska, and (877) 995-
6688.  Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for 
participation by contacting the district office at the phone number and address listed above, at 
least two days in advance of the meeting. 
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